June 13, 1950

¥r, louis R, Inwood
Director of Aviation
21st Floor, City Rell
Kansas City 6, Missouri

Dear Louis:

~ Thanks to you and the other mesbers of the Committee

for permitting me to it in on your meetings in Miami,
They wers very instructive and informative and I know
that I have returned to Fort Vorth with much more informa=-
tion than before I left, ‘ :

I believe you were going to send me some information on
your Fire Department and your general organisation set-up,
I would appreciate receiving it at your convenience,

(2]

#ith best regards, T am,
Very truly yours,

Il.orm‘l

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
HHH-JA

CC - Hr, doon G, Carter



